
 

 

 

College Road Primary School 
                     College Road, Keyham, Plymouth, Devon . PL2 1NS . 

                     Telephone: (01752) 567660  Fax: (01752) 605236 

                                               Headteacher: Mr J B Wallace 

     email: college.rd.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

                            www.collegeroadschool.co.uk 

 

11th October 2018 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

INVITATION TO HARVEST FESTIVAL ASSEMBLIES 

 

Please put a date in your diary for Thursday 18th October in the morning, when we will be 

celebrating the Harvest Festival with two special assemblies. KS2 (years 3,4,5,6) assembly will 

be at 9.15am, and KS1 (foundation, years 1 & 2) at 10am. You are warmly invited to your child’s 

assembly. As ever, we would be grateful if you could donate something small (tins, packets, 

bottles etc are best) for us to give to the School Council’s chosen charity – The Oasis Project, 

Plymouth Food Bank.  

 

If you are able to make a donation of this type, please arrange for your child to bring the 

item(s) to school on the morning of the 18th.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

J.B.Wallace 

Headteacher 
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